
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Little Stars is a group for Babies, Toddlers and Preschoolers (and 
their grown ups) to come together and share fun, friendship and 

fellowship.  
 

We are a relaxed church run group, we normally offer a craft, a 
brief sing-song and free flow play and we always have plenty of 

tea, cake and a warm welcome.  
 

Little Stars meet during term time on Tuesdays 1:30pm until 3pm 
at St Mark's Church. 

 
Term dates for 2024/25 

 
Tuesday 10th September - Tuesday 22nd October 

 
Tuesday 5th November - Tuesday 10th December 

 
Tuesday 7th January - Tuesday 11th February  

 
Tuesday 25th February - Tuesday 1st April 

 
Tuesday 22nd April - Tuesday 20th May 

 
Tuesday 3rd June - Tuesday 15th July 

 
Little Stars will return after the summer break Tuesday 9th September 2025 

 
 


